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Comments: Nez Perce-Clearwater Plan Revision Comment

 

As a local Mountain biker from Missoula who appreciates all the work the forest service does I would love to see

access on Trail 738 maintained. Also it would be awesome to have restored access to the Nez Perce Clearwater

National forest from miles 20-27. The maintenance of mountain bike single track is not just important to me but

many others!

 

 

Thanks for the considerations,

 

 

Tanner DeGiovanni 

 


